
 

 

Dear NYN: 
 
I am sorry that I could not be in Buffalo with you this weekend.  Thank you to everyone 
who helped fill in for me by reading my reports, keeping the timer, etc. 
 
It may seem logical that the Alternate Delegate would run for Delegate when their term 
is up, therefore I felt I should let you know that I will not be running for Delegate at this 
time.  I have thought long and hard about it and have come to the realization that my 
situation on our farm right now will not allow me to be away for a week at a time. My 
husband is getting older and I don’t like to leave him with extra work, and our daughter 
(who usually fills in for me so I can go to Assemblies) is getting busier with her life and 
work.   
 
I have faith that someone else will hear their calling and it will be the right time for them 
to run for this position.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Gwenne R.  


